
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/11/2015 1:43:19 PM
Subject: FW: SUCCEED South Carolina

Attachments: Packet.pdf

Mr. Deloach,

Please find attached a package of information about the Governor's Workforce initiative, SUCCEED 
South Carolina. In addition to the information describing the program, there are two letters from 
important workforce partners like Technical College System President Jimmie Williamson, SWIB 
Chairman Mikee Johnson, Commerce Secretary Bobby Hitt, DEW Director Cheryl Stanton, and SC 
Manufacturers Alliance Pres. & CEO Lewis Gossett. Their hard work with a wide variety of other 
workforce partners led to the development of SUCCEED South Carolina. There is also a letter of 
support for SUCCEED South Carolina from the South Carolina Chamber of Commerce. Both letters 
highlight the importance of this exciting new workforce initiative designed to make sure South 
Carolina companies find the skilled workers they need at home in South Carolina.

Please don't hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Best,

Austin M. Smith
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Governor Nikki Haley 
803.734.5156
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